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12 January 2024

Nursery Trip to Warriner Farm

Dear Parents / Carers,

We have some exciting news! The Nursery children will be going on a trip to Warriner Farm in
Bloxham as part of our topic next term ‘On the Farm’. This will be on Wednesday 20th March
2024. The children will travel by coach and during their normal session. The all-day children
will be split in to 2 groups, half the children will go in the morning and half will go in the
afternoon. For the rest of the time they will join the Reception class. If you have any queries
about this, then please see a member of staff.

On the trip, the children will get to learn about the animals on the farm, including caring for the
animals and feeding them. Please make sure that your child arrives at school promptly for us to
get them ready for the trip. They must come in their school uniform, but will also need
appropriate clothing (sun cream and sun hats if it is sunny and warm coats if it is raining/cold).
Please send them in wearing wellies rather than school shoes.

The cost of the trip is being funded by Cherwell District Council. Please complete the consent
on Parent Pay by Friday 10th February, if you wish for your child to attend.

Yours sincerely,

o

Miss Laura Clayton
Nursery Class Teacher
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